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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter - Waverley Wealth News. 
 
I hope that you and your family had a safe and happy Christmas and New Year period, 
and that you had a chance to catch up with family and friends, or the opportunity to get 
away somewhere relaxing and recharge the batteries. 
 
It is difficult to comprehend the devastation occurring around our beautiful country at 
the moment, and our thoughts are with all those affected by these relentless fires. Our 
support, thoughts, well wishes and admiration also go to the 1000’s of Emergency Service 
officers and volunteers that continue to bravely fight the fight to protect our communities, 
without any fear of self preservation. 
We hope that you and your extended families remain safe in these difficult times. 
 
As in previous editions, we try to provide articles that cover a range of topics which we 
hope you will find interesting. We aim to keep you informed of changes as they happen, 
but we also want to provide ideas to help you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
 
In this edition we discuss “Can I go back to work if I’ve accessed my Super”, and provide 
you with information on “Helping grown-up children with their finances”. We also include 
an article on “Our top 10 Lifestyle costs”. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us on 0403 879 982 or email at - enquiries@waverleywealth.com.au 
 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read. 
Kind regards, 
Scott
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